
Murray City Corporation 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on the 4th day of October, 2022, at the hour of 
6:30 p.m. of said day in the Council Chambers of Murray City Center, 5025 South State 
Street, Murray, Utah, the Murray City Municipal Council will hold and conduct a hearing 
on and pertaining to the consideration of amending the General Plan from Office and 
Low Density Residential to Residential Medium Density and amending the Zoning Map 
from the G-O (General Office) and R-1-8 (Residential Single Family) zoning district to 
the R-M-15 (Residential Multi-Family) zoning district for the properties located at 787 
and 825-865 East 4800 South, Murray, Utah. 

The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment concerning the 
proposed amendment to the General Plan and Zoning Map as described above. 

DATED this 31 st day of August 2022. 

DATE OF PUBLICATION : 
PH22-26 

UCA § 10-9a-205 
- Mail to each affected entity 
- Post on City's website 

MURRAY CITY CORPORATION 

~ 
Brooke Smith 
City Recorder 

September 23, 2022 

- Post on Utah Public Notice Website 
- Mailed to each property owner within distance parameters { City Code 17. 04. 140) 

24 hours prior to hearing: 
- Post in 3 locations within city 
- Post on City's website 




